
LIVE WEBCAST 

 
 

Infection Control and Surveillance Standards 
Febrile Respiratory Illness (FRI) 

in Non-Outbreak Conditions 
Acute Care Hospitals 

 
 
 
On January 9, 2004 the Ministry of Health and Long-Term Care will 
facilitate a presentation on the proposed standards through a live webcast via 
the internet. From 8:00am until 9:00am, Dr. Mary Vearncombe and 
Dr.Bonnie Henry will review the standards and answer questions. Allison 
Stuart, Director, Emergency Management Unit and Lead, Emergency 
Readiness Project, will facilitate the session. 
 
To access the webcast, please insert the following address into your web 
browser address box http://webevents.broadcast.com/cnw/moh012004 . 
You will be asked to register for the webcast by providing name and e-mail 
address in a pop-up window. Registration is free and necessary for 
participation. 
 

A password is NOT required 
 
If you wish to submit a question in advance simply click on the “ask a 
question” button on the above website and follow instructions. All questions 
will be answered but only a few will be addressed during the webcast. If you 
are unable to join the live webcast, you will be able to access it at your 
convenience later by visiting the same URL 
http://webevents.broadcast.com/cnw/moh012004 . 
 
 

Please copy and circulate this bulletin to 
appropriate healthcare workers 
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